
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 2267 

 

05 February 2019 

 

Mr  

Regional Director QPANI 

Unit 10, Nutts Corner Business Park 

Dundrod Road 

Crumlin 

BT29 4SR 

 

Email: @qpani.org 

 

Dear Mr  

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 Request Mineral 

Applications/Enforcement Cases 

 

I refer to my response to your EIR request and apologise for sending an incomplete 

response.  I had unfortunately omitted the answer to Q2 as below, and send this 

amended response for your information as follows: 

 

Request: 

1. Since the transfer of planning powers from the central government to the 

local administrative level (i.e. to the newly formed Council) how many mineral 

planning applications have Derry and Strabane inherited from both the 

previous planning regime and received from Applicants?  Please advise 

quoting the planning reference numbers and status of the applications; as per 

your previous excel spreadsheet. 

2. Will you also inform us as to the number of ongoing active enforcement cases 

relating to mineral development in the Derry Strabane Council area? 

 

Response: 

1. Please see attached excel spreadsheet. 

2. There are currently 30 ongoing active enforcement cases relating to mineral 

development within the Derry Strabane Council area. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.  

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

I would advise however, the Information Commissioner has indicated that a review will 

not be undertaken unless the Council has first had an opportunity to re-consider its 

decision. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
FOI Team 
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